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(NAPSA)—For years, the detail
and beauty of beveled glass has
been used to add elegance and dis-
tinction to homes. 

Today, new innovations in win-
dow design and technology shed
light on a way to make this style
more affordable and practical.

For example, thanks to recent
industry advancements, such as
CertainTeed’s Prism Grid™, home-
owners can now affordably cus-
tomize their windows with optical
film technology that transforms
natural light, giving the look of
traditional beveled glass.

The optical film is applied dur-
ing window production and can be
used to accentuate virtually any
window style, from double-hung to
single-hung, sliders to bays, even
patio doors. With an array of
crisscross patterns, diagonal pat-
terns and designs that frame the
windowpane, it is easy to get a
customized look.

Another advantage of optical
film technology is its ease of main-
tenance. Prism Grid, for instance,
gives the high-end look of classic-
style windows without the labori-
ous upkeep. Unlike conventional
beveled glass, the new application
places optical film on the inside of
the insulating glass unit. 

When cleaning, it’s only neces-
sary to wipe flat surfaces, versus

the awkward grooves of tradi-
tional beveled glass. In addition,
Prism Grid resists shrinkage, dis-
coloration and delamination. 

The new optical application
adds traditional details and
ambiance to any home. And, the
rainbow of colors cast through the
beveled-style window will liven a
room like never before. 

For more information on Prism
Grid and CertainTeed windows,
visit www.certainteed.com or call
1-800-782-8777.

New Windows Blend Technology And Tradition

A new type of window applica-
t ion is making the look of
beveled glass more affordable
and practical.

***
Use what talent you possess: the
woods would be very silent if
no birds sang except those that
sang best.

—Henry Van Dyke
***

***
The future belongs to those who
believe in the beauty of their
dreams.

—Eleanor Roosevelt
***

***
You only live once—but if you
work it right, once is enough.

—Joe E. Lewis
***

(NAPSA)—Not too long ago,
outdoor entertaining meant pack-
ing a picnic basket and meeting
friends and family at the local
park or beach. Today, many people
don’t want to venture too far from
the comforts of their home to
entertain family and friends in
the warmer months. What’s more,
planning and cleanup can be eas-
ier when you have an outdoor
space suitable for entertaining.

Following are some tips to add
some pizzazz to your yard and
ensure a successful outdoor event.

Everything’s Coming Up
Geraniums: Planting annuals
adds instant color to your land-
scape. In general, annuals are easy-
care, low-cost plants, which last for
a single season. With the right
amount of care, these plants will
produce more color and can extend
the blooming season until fall.

All Decked Out: For a more
permanent fix-up for your back-
yard, consider a new deck. The
right deck can extend your living
space into the great outdoors.
Wood composite decking elimi-
nates the expense and hassle of
annual staining and water seal-
ing. It also promises a consistent
appearance and durability. For a
beautiful deck addition, try Tim-
berTech ’s new Twin Finish 5/4
Plank which features two sides
with entirely different surface tex-
tures. One side features a brushed
surface, with a uniform textured
look, while the other side is a new
wood-grain surface, providing the
look of top-quality vertical grain
lumber. It is available in three
attractive colors—TimberTech
Cedar, Grey and Redwood—that

maintain their original hues with
little fading. For free information
about TimberTech, call 1-800-307-
7780 or visit www.timbertech.com.

Light the Night: Permanent
or temporary lighting helps set
the mood for backyard parties.
Outdoor lighting is available in a
number of options from whimsical
light covers shaped as animals,
fish or stars to permanent lights
that line walkways, garden beds
or decks. Although the days are
longer in the summer, lighting
also extends the duration of an
outdoor party that goes into the
wee hours of the night.

Make a Wish: Installing a
yard fountain is the perfect way to
decorate your yard. Garden foun-
tains come in all shapes and sizes
and the sound of water can relieve
your daily stress. And, after work-
ing hard at fixing up your yard,
you can relax by gazing into the
fountain’s flowing water.

Whether you have a graduation
party or a neighborhood barbeque,
these are just a few ideas for
preparing your home for memo-
rable backyard events.

Get Ready For Backyard Bashes

Pet Pointers In Print
(NAPSA)—If you are thinking

of sharing your home with a pet,
two books offer some paw-fect
reading material.

“Kittens For Dummies” (Wiley,
$16.99) by Dusty Rainbolt, a prod-
uct reviewer for “Catnip” and “The
Whole Cat Journal” offers fun and

easy tips on
selecting and
raising a purr-
fect little bun-
dle of love. 

From finding
a kitten and
visiting the vet
to choosing the
right food, litter
boxes and toys,
this handy ref-

erence can help get you through
the toughest and most delightful
era in a cat’s life.

If puppies are your pet passion,
consider the fetching Puppies For
Dummies (Wiley, $19.99) by pro-

fessional dog
trainer Sarah
Hodgson. From
h o u s e t r a i n -
i n g  to proper
puppy s o c i a l -
i z a t i o n , it ’s
all covered in
this fun, frien-
dly guide to the

toughest and most delightful era
in a dog’s life—puppyhood. With a
focus on behavior and relation-
ship, Hodgson can help puppies
grow up to be healthy, playful,
well-mannered dogs. 

Both books are available wher-
ever books are sold. To learn about
other great “For Dummies” pet
titles, visit www.dummies.com.

(NAPSA)—Medical “miracles,”
it seems, can happen. Consider
the case of Deb Selzer. She
thought she might never walk
comfortably again, let alone ski
or run. A skiing accident left her
with debilitating back pain that
made even the most pedestrian
activities difficult. 

Barely 40 years old, the former
triathlon competitor refused to
accept her doctor’s grim prognosis.
With one unsuccessful surgery
behind her, she continued to
research new treatments and
approaches, holding out hope that
somewhere, someone would help
her return to the physically active
lifestyle she craved.

A TV news segment on a new
surgical procedure led her to
orthopedic surgeon Dr. Kenneth
Light, the medical director of the
San Francisco Spine Center at
Saint Francis Memorial Hospital.
Light has a reputation as the “doc-
tor of last resort,” a physician who
relishes the challenges of compli-
cated cases and takes on patients
whose previous treatments yielded
unsatisfactory results.

Light and his associate, Dr.
Clement Jones, have brought the
San Francisco Spine Center
national recognition for their
aggressive approach to surgical
treatment of neck and back pain.
The Center also specializes in
nonsurgical treatments, through
physical therapy and advances in
pain management.

Undeterred that Dr. Light
practiced clear across the country,
Selzer flew out from her home in
Boston for a consultation and,
eventually, surgery. The results,
she attests, amount to nothing
short of a new lease on life. 

Now living in Alabama, Selzer
has returned to her physically
demanding full-time job as an

oncology nurse. And once again,
she is able to enjoy the outdoors—
hiking, running, in-line skating
and volleyball. Recently, she
returned to the West Coast for a
vacation that included climbing
Washington’s Mount Ranier. 

“Before I met Dr. Light, all the
doctors I had seen told me I would
have to adjust my expectations
and accept the fact that I would
never be pain-free,” says Selzer.
“But I never gave up hope. Dr.
Light was the first one who really
gave me reason to be optimistic.”

“Deb had a very bad problem,
but she was determined to get
well,” says Dr. Light. “With the
right procedure and the right
motivation, problems can be fixed.
The key is, don’t give up.”

Patients travel from all over
the country to see Dr. Light and
the Spine Center team. To reach
the San Francisco Spine Center at
Saint Francis Memorial Hospital,
call (415) 353-6464, or visit
www.spinenet.com.

Cross-Country Journey In Search Of Relief

Dr. Kenneth Light has given
patients new hope in triumphing
over back pain.

Guidelines Help Demystify Cancer Care Decisions

(NAPSA)—To ease the burdens
of cancer patients and their fami-
lies, the National Comprehensive
Cancer Network (NCCN) in col-
laboration with the American
Cancer Society has released the
NCCN/ACS Advanced Cancer
and Palliative Care Treatment
Guidelines for Patients. 

It’s the latest in a groundbreak-
ing series aimed at encouraging
better communication among
patients, families and health care
professionals. 

Palliative or supportive care is
defined in the guidelines as treat-
ment that relieves symptoms, such
as pain, difficulty breathing, loss
of appetite, weight loss, fatigue,
weakness, sleep problems, depres-
sion, anxiety and confusion, but is
not expected to cure the disease.
The main purpose is to improve
the patient’s quality of life. 

Since its founding in 1995,
physicians have looked to the col-
lective expertise of the NCCN, an
alliance of 19 of the world’s lead-
ing cancer centers, as the standard
for clinical treatment in oncology. 

“By developing treatment
guidelines for patients from the
NCCN clinical practice guide-
lines,” said William T. McGivney,
Ph.D., chief executive officer of
NCCN, “we ’re empowering the
patient and caregiver, while pro-
viding medical professionals with
a more open and informed chan-
nel of communication through
which to work.”

“Although decades of advances
in early detection, diagnosis and

treatment have significantly
improved the chances of a patient
surviving cancer, still over half a
million Americans will die from
the disease each year,” said Ralph
B. Vance, MD, FACP and national
volunteer president of the Ameri-
can Cancer Society. “The impact of
these guidelines is significant.”

The NCCN/ACS Advanced Can-
cer and Palliative Care Guidelines
help patients and physicians under-
stand and respond to the range of
medical, psychological, and social
issues they may be facing. 

“In advanced cancer, aggressive
anticancer therapy must be
coupled with aggressive palliative
care to optimize both quantity and
quality of life. When further anti-
cancer therapy becomes no longer
effective, appropriate or desired,
comprehensive palliative care
must be intensified,” said Michael
Levy, MD, Ph.D., chair NCCN Pal-
liative Care Clinical Practice
Guidelines panel. “Satisfactory
palliative care promotes a sense of
control for the patient, relieves
burdens and strengthens patient
and family relationships.”

Copies of Advanced Cancer and
Palliative Care Treatment Guide-
lines for Patients are free on the
Web at www.nccn.org and www.can
cer.org or to those who call 1-888-
909-NCCN or 1-800-ACS-2345. 

Satisfactory palliative care pro-
motes a sense of control for the
patient, relieves burdens and
strengthens patient and family
relationships.
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